
 
Welcome to 

Emmaus Baptist Church 
The Worship of the Living God 

February 2, 2020 

The Lord’s Supper 

 
Welcome and Greeting                     Rev. Michael Poole 

Chiming of the Hour        Sylvia Coates 

Preparing Our Hearts for Worship         

*Call to Worship and Invocation Celeste Stewart-Profitt 

Friends, we gather together this morning to proclaim 
the ways in which God is working within our midst. 
We have been blessed by God! 
We gather together to give thanks 
for the ways in which God is working within our midst. 
We are being blessed by God! 
We gather together to open our eyes 
to the ways God is using us to work within our midst. 
We will continue to be blessed by God! 
Dear ones, God has given us so much 
and is very much alive, at work and still speaking among us. 
We are called to give back. 
We are called to be good stewards; 
good stewards of our time, of our resources and of our 
money. 
Let us give thanks to our God of blessings 
and affirm our commitment. 
To the ministry God is calling us into. 
Let us give thanks to God! 
Let us proclaim our faith in God! 
Let us worship God! 
 

*Hymns of Praise  
#669, Long Ago You Taught Your People 

HOM #70, In Deepest Night 

 

 

Children’s Time                    Pastor Poole 

Pastoral Prayer     

*Offertory Hymn  
#670, Take My Gifts and Let Me Love You 

*Offertory Scripture and Prayer        Celeste Stewart-Profitt 
1 Corinthians 15:58 

The Giving of Our Tithes and Offerings 

*Our Response             
#671, God, Whose Giving Knows No Ending 

Dismissal to Children’s Church                   Kim Stubbs 
(Age 3 years old – 4th grade) 

Musical Offering           Adult Choir 
“Jesus Messiah” 

*Scripture Reading               Celeste Stewart-Profitt 
Matthew 25:19-21 

Sermon                                        Pastor Poole 
“Sermon on Amounts” 

The Ordinance of the Lord’s Supper 

*Circle of Fellowship #267, Blest Be the Tie that Binds (vs. 1) 

*Benediction          Pastor Poole 

*Postlude          Sylvia Coates 

NOTE:  Please stand if you are able. 
Please turn cell phones off. Thank you. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

               
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Deacon, Celeste Stewart-Profitt 

Children’s Church, Kim Stubbs 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

February Missions Continued: On February 19, we will 
hold an Emmaus Loves New Kent Community dinner at 6 
PM.  Please invite your friends and neighbors to this time 
of fellowship.  Invitations are on the greeting table in the 
Fellowship Hall.  Those in the Emmaus congregation are 
asked to bring a covered dish.  Drinks and chicken will be 
provided.  This could be a great out-reach to our 
community. 



Emmaus Baptist Church 

P.O. Box 533 

Quinton, VA 23141 

(804) 966-5238 

Church email address: emmauschurch316@gmail.com 

 

Please email any information for the bulletin or calendar to 

Heather Torrence at the church email address above. 
 

If you have a pastoral need or prayerconcern, 

please contact your Deacon. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

Emmaus Baptist Church 
Providence Forge, Virginia 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

To All who are weary and need rest; to All who  
are lonely and need friendship; to All who mourn 

and need comfort; to All who sin and need a Savior, 
the doors of this church are opened in welcome, the 

hands of this church are offered in friendship,  
and the heart of this church is given in LOVE. 

 

 

 
Rev. Michael Poole, Intentional Interim Minister 

Sylvia Coates, Minister of Music 

Robin Johnson, Hymn Leader 

Heather Torrence, Administrative Assistant 

 (804)966-5238 

Church website:  www.emmausbapchurch.com 

Emmaus is a Gateway to Recovery Church. If you or someone 
you love is struggling with alcohol or substance abuse, please 

call LeRoy Coates for resources that can help. 
All Requests are confidential. 

 
An AA Meeting is held at Emmaus every 

Tuesday at 10:00AM 

 

 

Rev.Michael Poole 
Church Office (804) 966-5238 

Email: pastor.mike.poole@gmail.com 

 
 
 

The Mission of Emmaus Baptist Church 
is to share the love of the Lord Jesus Christ 

and to nurture the growth and development of Christians. 

We welcome guests who are worshiping with us today. We would 
appreciate your completing a visitor’s card and placing it in the 
offering plate so that we will have a record of your visit. 
 

Our Prayer Needs: Our military; all of our national leaders; the 
Dover Churches of the Week: Broadus Memorial & Colosse; Dover 
Baptist Association;  
 

Church Family: Pastor Mike and our Transition Team; Pastor 
Search Committee (Donnie Estes, John Page, Kim Stubbs, Pam 
Stubbs & Janie Wood); Helen Adams, John Adams, David Andrascik, 
Judy & Joe Bell, Leighann Bowery, Barbara & Curtis Burton, Joy & 
Stanley Elkins, Harold Estes, Jim Hamilton, Dr. John Hamilton, 
Gordon Harris, Loni House, MacKenzie Howell, Rev. Vallerie King, 
Blanche Ladd, Chuck Marsh, Billie Stilwell, and Heather Torrence 
 

Extended Family: Sue Beatty, Rod Bechard, Tammy Blackwell, 
Catherine Buchan, Marie Butler, Richard Cooper, Jerry Deans, 
Dalton Dillon, Carol Dooley, Dr. Paul Gillespie, Terry Goodwin, 
Bryce Griffith, Richard Guinn, Edie Harris, Dave Henneman, Ed 
Hurst, Kelly McNalley, Jason McNamee, Louann Nowak, Zach 
Palkovick, Will Palacios, Justin Sneed, Marilyn Ventura, Buddy 
Walker, Kamden Luke Watts, and Kathy White  
 

Grieving:  We extend our deepest sympathy to Pastor Mike and his 
family in the loss of his uncle, Bill Woodward. We also offer our 
sincere condolences to the family of Brandon Adkins 
 

February Mission:   
Today is Super Bowl Sunday!  We will have our annual Souper 

Bowl offering that will go to support the new Kent Meals on 

Wheels program. This program serves those in our community who 

are unable to prepare their own meals.  It allows them to “eat 

healthy.”  Please consider donating the amount you would pay for 

a meal when you go out to eat.  Children and youth will be 

collecting this offering after the worship service.  
 

CONNECT WITH US 
Emmaus Website 

https://emmausbapchurch.com/ 
 

Emmaus E-Mail 
emmauschurch316@gmail.com 

 

Facebook 
https://www.facebook.com/emmaus.b.church 

 

Instagram 

emmausbaptistchurch_va 

 

 

 

We are collecting 9-Volt batteries for our Inasmuch Day 
on March 7th. Please put them in the designated bin in 

the Fellowship Hall. 
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